
Friday 23rd September 2022 
 
 
 

 Highgate Primary School Weekly Newsletter Letter 

 www.highgate.bepschools.org    @HighgateSileby 01509 813968 

Dear Parents, 

Although it has been a shorter week, it feels like we have still managed to pack some much in. 

In this edition there is information about us re-starting FISH—Friends In Support of Highgate as well as 
some information about internet safety, the Seagrave Scurry (a chance for your children to join in with a fun 
run) and preparations for Harvest. 

Mr Jenkinson 

Caterlink Food  

Builder burger day Thursday, the children all 
seem to be really enjoying their new tasty 
menu choices please give it a go!   

EYFS– Huge!! well done to our new starters who have all been settling in so well at the 
school! Were looking forward to seeing them all continue to progress 



 

Attendance this week 
 

95.56% 
 
We are currently under govern-
ment target 

Mrs WardÕs Healthy Breakfast recommendation of the week!  
Morning fluffy panackes with syrup and ber-
ries always gets me off to a good start for 
the entire morning! 

Please follow link on how to make a fantastic  

Yummy pancake  

https://www.inspiredtaste.net/24593/
essential-pancake-recipe/ 

Well done to this weekÕs Highgate Award Winners: 

 

 

 

Very proud of this young ladyÕs gymnastic  

and running achievements. 

Individual Photos: We have Wednesday 12th Octo-
ber scheduled in for individual photos.  As we have 
done before, we invite pre-school siblings before 
school to have photos with their school aged brothers 
or sisters. 

Harvest Service: We will be holding our Harvest Service 
in the afternoon of Friday 14th October. We will welcome 
tinned and dried donations of food from Weds 12th. Please 
bring them to the school office. All donations will be given 
to the food bank at St MaryÕs Church. 



FISH– Friends In Support of Highgate 
Parents/carers hopefully you will have seen our letter 
sent out with information this week on regarding reviv-
ing FISH (our parent-teacher support group). We really 
do need your help! 

We need to know soon as possible if you are interested 
in helping. We can then try to put on our Fantastic Hal-
loween disco after half term. Please see us in the of-
fice if you would like to be part of the FISH team or 
email office@highgate.bpschools.org  

Charity cross country fun run: Saturday 8th October Berrycott Lane, Seagrave Open to 
all ages and abilities from 3 years+ 

Please visit- seagravescurry.co.uk to see more details and participate.  

Dates for your Diary 

 

SEPTEMBER 

28th Bags2School CollecƟon  

OCTOBER 

10th Flu vaccinaƟons 

12th Individual school photos 

14th Harvest Service (Church) 

18th to 22nd Half Term 

NOVEMBER 

15th Parents Evening 

16th Parents Evening 

17th Y2/4 Trip (more details to 
follow) 

DECEMBER 

7th KS1 AŌernoon NaƟvity 

8th KS1 Evening NaƟvity 

9th EYFS AŌernoon NaƟvity 

12th Christmas Fayre 

 

Internet Safety/Mobile phones:  

Please take a good look at the poster 
above we need to be vigilant and keep 
our children informed for their safe-
ty and others. Please encourage your 

children to regularly talk about online 
safety. STAY SMART 


